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           (202) 224-6144 
Congressman Dean Heller (NV-2) today announced that I-80 has been designated semi-finalists in the U.S. Department of Transportation’s Corridors of the Future Program.

The designation moves I-80 in northern Nevada closer to being selected for federal benefits to expedite their expansion.  The federal program is designed to reduce traffic and improve safety.  Corridors of the Future designation would provide accelerated permitting, new financing options, and innovative project delivery methods designed to get the transportation projects finished faster than originally planned. 

“This step continues the success the delegation has had in promoting these vital transportation arteries, and I am going to be working aggressively with local communities and my colleagues in Washington to see this process through,” said Heller. 

Fourteen projects were selected from 38 nationwide for continued consideration, and these projects are seen as corridors of national significance. 

“Nevada is one of the fastest growing states, and that puts stress on our communities.  We need to make sure Nevada can utilize this expedited process to continue to match our population growth with our infrastructure growth,” added Heller. 

Five finalists will be selected in the summer of 2007 by the U.S. Department of Transportation.
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